
Deadline to RSVP: Mayor Adams 
to Release Executive Budget and 
Deliver Address on First 100 
Days, Future of NYC 
April 22, 2022 

Speech to Be Held at Historic Kings Theatre in Brooklyn 

NEW YORK – On April 26th, New York City Mayor Eric Adams will deliver an address 

at the historic Kings Theatre in Brooklyn, where he will release his Fiscal Year 2023 

Executive Budget and discuss his first 100 days in office, as well as outline his vision for 

the city’s continued recovery from the COVID-19 pandemic. Mayor Adams will also 

discuss key investments that will deliver a more vibrant future and his plans to continue 

to “Get Stuff Done” for all New Yorkers. 

“In our first 100 days, my team has taken concrete steps to make New York City safer 

and more just, drive an inclusive economic recovery, and start building a city that works 

better for all communities,” said Mayor Adams. “But we’re just getting started, and 

there is much work left to be done. I look forward to addressing New Yorkers and 

sharing a vision for how we can build on that progress and work together to tackle the 

most significant challenges of this moment.” 

WHEN: Tuesday, April 26th 

TIME: 1:00PM 

WHERE: Kings Theatre, 1027 Flatbush Avenue, Brooklyn, NY 11226 

Due to limited capacity, this event is by invitation only. Members of the media interested 

in attending must RSVP to pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov no later than 11:00AM on 

Monday, April 25th. Additional details will be provided to those who RSVP. 
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